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THE IRISH RAILWAY RECORD SOCIETY LTD 
 E-mail: programme@irrs.ie  

Wednesday 28th May 2025 
 

Outing to Belfast Grand Central & Adelaide Depot 
 

With thanks to Translink, an outing has been arranged to visit the new Belfast Grand Central Station and 
Adelaide Depot on Wednesday 28th May 2025. The outing will travel from Dublin Connolly at 07:40 hrs 
on a Iarnrod Eireann 22000 Class Intercity Railcar set via the new hourly “Enterprise” to Belfast. Travel 
between Grand Central and Adelaide will be via local Northern Ireland Railways services.  
 
A light lunch will be provided at Adelaide Depot and guests will have time in Belfast for refreshments at 
their own discretion before returning to Dublin on a classic locomotive hauled Enterprise train set at 
19:00 hrs. 
 
Due to the limitations on the number of people that can be accommodated at Adelaide, this outing is 
limited to a maximum of 30 people.  
 
The timetable & fares for the outing are outlined underneath: 
 

Schedule for the day 

Dublin Connolly   
 

dep. 07:40 

Belfast Grand Central arr. 09:58     

Tour of Grand Central 10:15 - 12:15 

Belfast Grand Central   
 

dep. 12:40 

Adelaide arr. 12:44     

Lunch at Adelaide 13:00 - 14:00 

Tour of Adelaide 14:00 - 16:00 

Adelaide   
 

dep. 16:13 

Belfast Grand Central arr. 16:18     

Members own time in Belfast 16:30 - 18:30 

Belfast Grand Central   
 

dep. 19:00 

Dublin Connolly arr. 21:15     
 

Fares Member Non-Member 
Standard Class Return Ticket from Dublin Connolly €55.00 €60.00 
1st Class / 1st Plus Return Ticket from Dublin Connolly €81.00 €86.00 
Persons joining at Belfast Grand Central €20.00 €25.00 
Persons with free travel (Standard Class) €25.00 €30.00 
Persons with free travel (1st Class / 1st Plus)  €46.00 €51.00 

 
Bookings for this outing open on Friday 7th March at 09.00 and should be made via our Eventbrite booking form at 
https://irrsouting280525.eventbrite.ie or by scanning the QR code below. 

 

The closing date for this outing is Wednesday 14th May 2025 

Event Participants: Members of the Society and non-members may participate in Society events and activities (such as rail trips). The Society holds and processes the 
following personal data in relation to participants: name, membership number (if applicable), postal address, email address, telephone number and method of payment 
(cash, cheque, Paypal, Eventbrite etc.). The Society does not retain any financial information (such as account or card numbers) relating to participants. The personal data 
is used to record payment and to communicate with participants about the event or activity and is deleted/disposed of in a secure manner following the event. However, 
in the case of non-members, their personal data may be retained with their explicit consent solely for the purpose of communicating with them about future events, 
activities or publications relevant to the Society’s objects 
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